
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
19 June 2019 
 

Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s) 
  
Geography Trip - Hornsea and Bridlington 
Monday 01 July or Tuesday 02 July 2019 (your child will be informed which date) 
 

Following previous communication, I can confirm that your child will be going to Hornsea and Bridlington 
on Monday 01 July or Tuesday 02 July (student to delete as necessary). We will be leaving school at 
8.00am and as such your child will be expected to be in the car park on the Mill Hill side of school 
at 7.45am. Due to tide time restrictions, we will not be able to wait and there will not be another 
opportunity to conduct this fieldwork before their examinations. 
 

We should expect to be back at school for around 5.00pm traffic permitting, so please make any 
necessary transport arrangements. 
 

The weather forecast at the moment is looking favourable, but your child should ensure that they are 
prepared for any weather conditions. We will be giving students further information closer to the time, 
however they should bring with them: 
  

 Waterproof coat 

 Strong sturdy footwear, trainers will be fine but no flip flops 

 Packed lunch or money to buy food (they will not need money for any other purpose) 

 Sun cream and hat 

 Pen and pencil 

 Water 
  

Students are welcome to bring mobile phones with them, but as this is not an essential item, The King’s 
School is not responsible for any damage or loss however caused. 
 

Please can I take this opportunity to remind you about our expectations of behaviour on this trip. During 
part of the trip your child may be remotely supervised, this may be for a period where they can purchase 
lunch for example. They will be given strict areas in which they must stay, and also an emergency meeting 
point. By allowing your child to participate in this trip, you understand and agree to this level of supervision. 
Please take the opportunity to discuss expectations of behaviour with your child before they go on the 
trip. Failure of your child to follow instructions and expectations may exclude them from future trips and 
visits. 
 

If you have any further queries, please contact me at school on 01977 601701 or via email - 
tengland@kings.patrust.org.uk. 
 

Yours faithfully 

 
Mr T England 
Curriculum Leader of Humanities 


